
Public Information Meeting 
 

The Village of Shortsville will conduct a Public Information Meeting to discuss the proposed 
replacement of the Water Street Culvert over Padelford Brook.  The meeting will be held at 6:00 
p.m. on Tuesday, October 22, 2024 at the Shortsville Fire Department, located at 5 Sheldon 
Street, Shortsville, NY 14548.   
 
The project is being progressed as Project Identification Number (PIN 4BNY.66), by the Village 
of Shortsville and the New York State Department of Transportation.  At present, the project is 
in the preliminary design phase.  Representatives from the Village and Barton & Loguidice, 
D.P.C. will be available at the meeting to answer questions and accept comments on the 
proposed project from individuals, groups, officials, and local agencies. 
 
  Questions regarding this meeting may be addressed to Amy Alexander, Clerk, Village of 
Shortsville, 6 East main Street, Shortsville, NY 14548 or at clerk@shortsvilleny.us 
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